
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
OFFiCE OF THE SERGEANT AT ARMS

State Capitol, Room 017, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Phone: (808) 586-6500 • Fax: (808) 586-6501 • E-Mail: paresa@capitol.hawaii.gov

TESTIMONY IN FAVOR

March 19, 2008

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

Representative Cindy Evans,
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Lon Paresa, House Assistant Sergeant at Arms

HCR 247 and HR 209
Requesting the United States Congress to Enact Legislation to Waive Single Agency
Requirements with Regard to the Administration of Funds under the Homeland Security Grant
Program

March 20, 2008 (Thursday), 9am, Room 309

Support of HCR 247/HR 209. Thank you for the opportunity to offer this testimony.


